
From: Teresa Bell 
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 8:51 AM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Cc: Lehman, Steve <slehman@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 3.8 Land Needs Assessment from PEC March 19/24 
 
Good Morning, 
As a resident of London for 50 years and a resident of Oakridge for 30 years, I urge 
council to support the higher intensification target (60-70%). 
 
This level of intensification make it  possible for London to be a livable community over 
the next decades for my children and grandchildren.  
Increased intensification make it feasible for better transit, walkable communities, and 
reduced individual property tax assessment. In short it’s a way to meet our climate and 
mode share targets.  
 
Thank you 
 
Teresa Bell 
 


